Department of Computer Science and Engineering

Punjabl University, Patiala
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This is to inform that the walk-in interview for guest faculty scheduled for 8 July, 2021 at
I 1:45 am. as notified in letter no, 21515/CSE has been cancelled till further arders as per the

telephonic information received from Dean Academics.

Co-ordinalor

(M.tech Part-Time) W

Professor and Head, CSE
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